
PRESS RELEASE FROM CITY OF LANCASTER 
Main Street Crosswalks- DELAYED 

 
 
This time of year, the weather forecasting and actual results are 
certainly variable.  To the point, the planned start date for the re-
do of the red concrete crosswalks on Main Street (at Broad and 
Columbus Streets) will be delayed two weeks.  The new start date 
will be Monday, May 11, with a completion time of May 25 or 
26.  The original dates were from April 27 to May 11.  The 
important factor of the cure of the red concrete is temperature 
driven and the near forecasts were not cooperating.   
 
This project is being managed by the Ohio Department of 

Transportation (ODOT) and they are working with the original concrete contractor.  The cost of 
the repairs is still under the warrantee period and will not cost the City of Lancaster any new 
funds.   
 
Updates throughout the project will be offered on the City of Lancaster website 
(www.ci.lancaster.oh.us),  the Lancaster-Fairfield County Chamber of Commerce website 
(www.lancoc.org) and Destination Downtown Lancaster 
(www.destinationdowntownlancaster.com).   
 
Specific questions may be directed to my office at 740-687-6600 or mayor@ci.lancaster.oh.us.   
 
 
 
Dave Smith 
Mayor of Lancaster 
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